
 

Friday, March 2
nd

, 2018 

Mr. Wera's Weekly Words... 

 Second trimester progress reports and IB report cards came home today. Please ask your 

students for them. The grade level newsletters will be posted on the Bradley website and 

also sent to you through School Deets. 

 Our 5th Grade Exhibition was excellent! Congratulations to all the students and the 5th 

grade teachers for their hard work.  

 We had another successful early release today. Over 160 students went to Skate City.  

 Our Dr. Seuss birthday celebration week was great. Thanks for participating and joining 

the fun! 

School News 

 Jump Rope for Heart is off and running! The kids have done a great job so far collecting 

sponsors and working towards their prizes. The monster tattoo has been very well 

received by the students. We want to update you with some important information. 

Students must turn in their packets by Wednesday, March 14th. On this day, they will 

also celebrate their hard fundraising work with a heart-healthy fun exercise event (more 

information to come soon). If the students have raised all their money online, there is no 

need to bring in packets as Mr. Hoffer will get all of this information. The teachers 

should know to send the kids down to see Mr. Hoffer to collect their prizes, but if they 

get to school prior to 8:45 a.m., kids can get them from Mr. Hoffer before school starts. If 

you have any questions regarding Jump Rope for Heart, please reach out to Mr. Hoffer at 

school. Thanks for your support!   

 On Friday, March 9th from 2:00 - 3:15 p.m., we will celebrate St. Patrick's Day with a 

performance by the Bennett School of Irish dance. There might even be a bag piper here 

to add to the festivities. Parents are welcome to stop by.  

 

 



PTO Happenings 

 Our next PTO meeting is Thursday, March 8th at 4:00 p.m. in the library. As always, 

childcare is provided. Join us and see how you can help lend a hand with the upcoming 

auction and other activities. 

 Silent auction items are needed for the Bradley Casino Night and Auction on Saturday, 

April 28th. Can you help us? Do you have a connection to a restaurant, business or tickets 

to an event? Gift certificates, baskets, event tickets and more are needed. Let us know if 

you can help. We welcome any unique items that you can donate to the auction! 

Community News 

 Yale Road Construction Update: similar to last week, traffic control will continue in it's 

current alignment, with a slight adjustment to the lanes. Access from to E. Yale Avenue 

from S. Elm Street will continue to be blocked and traffic will be detoured to E. Cornell 

Avenue.  

Important Dates to Remember 

March 22                 Student-led conferences 4:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

March 23                 Annual Egg Drop at 10:00 a.m. 

March 26-30           Spring Break!! 

April 6                      First Friday Early Release at 12:45 p.m. 

April 9                      Session 4 after school enrichment programs begin 

April 28                    PTO Casino Night & Silent Auction at Maggiano's downtown 

Visit the Bradley website for more information and more important dates in the coming months: 

https://bradley.dpsk12.org/ 

Have a great weekend!! 
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